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18th September 2019 
 
Re: Year 11 Theatre Trip - ‘An Inspector Calls’  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 11 students have the opportunity to attend a matinee performance of ‘An Inspector Calls’ at Milton Keynes 
Theatre on Wednesday 22nd January 2020.   
 
All Year 11 students are studying ‘An Inspector Calls’ as part of their English Literature GCSE, and seeing it 
performed live would greatly benefit their understanding of the play.  Drama students are also studying and staging 
this play as part of their GCSE course, so will receive additional benefit from watching the performance. 
 
The total cost of this trip is £30, which includes their theatre ticket and return coach travel from school. Students 
must arrive at school at the normal time Wednesday morning and will attend Period 1 and 2 as usual. They will 
then have an early lunch at 11.50am before departing school at 12.30pm. We will travel by coach to Milton Keynes 
and hope to allow the students enough time to purchase refreshments prior to the performance (this begins at 
2.30pm).  The performance running time is 1 hour 45 minutes, so we intend to depart from Milton Keynes before 
4.30pm, arriving back at school by 5.45pm (dependent on traffic).  We will keep you updated of our return journey 
timings on Twitter. 
 
To secure a place on this theatre trip, please give permission via your child’s Wisepay account.  You will then be 
required make full payment of £30 no later than Monday 18th November 2019. Please note that payments are non-
refundable.  If you unable to do this please contact school reception. 
 
If you feel you require any financial assistance towards the cost of this trip, please contact our Finance Officer 
Cheryl Ritchie at critchie@corbytechnicalschool.org  if you require any further information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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